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SBVC College Council Minutes February 13, 2008 
           
SBVC President Deb Daniels, Co-Chair 
Academic Senate President, John Stanskas, 
Co-Chair  
Javier Alcaraz, ASB representative 
Dan Angelo             
Damon Bell  A 
Marco Cota 
Michelle Crocfer    
Rick Hrdlicka                        

Mark Ideka 
Mike Perez                           
Zelma Russ A 
Odette Salvaggio                                                                           
Troy Sheffield                     
James Smith                        
Stephen Villasenor   
Kay Weiss A           
Rebeccah Warren-Marlatt 

  DISCUSSION 

Revised Logo Presentation – Craig Petinak Craig summarized the events leading to the revision of the 
SBVC logo.  He reviewed  the outcome of the Branding 
Workshop held late last year and emphasized the need for 
uniformity in  all publications/material with the SBVC logo.  
The committee reviewed 9 versions of the logo and after a 
process of elimination voted to select the logo that inserts San 
Bernardino above valley college.  Additionally, the committee 
voted to use proper punctuation in the logo.  
Craig is currently working on a graphic standards manual which 
should be completed in the near future. 
 

Student Response Systems – Rick Hrdlicka Rick reviewed the process the Technology Committee used to 
select a Student Response System.  Two demo systems have 
been disbursed and have been in use for 2 weeks.  The 
committee voted to accept the recommendation of the 
Technology Committee and adopt the E Learning Systems for 
the classroom clickers. 
 

Accuplacer – Dirkson Lee, Gil Maez, 
(Matriculation Committee)  Marco Cota 

The Matriculation Committee invited representatives from 
Accuplacer, an assessment tool company, to come to  campus 
and give a presentation and answer questions on their product.  
After reviewing the pros and cons of the product it was the 
desire of the faculty to remain with the current tools used for 
assessment at this time.  However;  questions are being raised 
concerning Accuplacer’s capabilities, such as, placement of 
students, the low percentage of questions pertaining to math,  
and the ability to identify  where students are actually taking the 
test. 
President Daniels asked Dirkson Lee and Gil Maez to return to 
next month’s meeting to continue the discussion on Accuplacer. 
 

Shared Governance Assessment – Javier 
Alcarez 

Tabled until next month. 
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Valley Bound Conference – Paul 
Rubalcaba 

Valley Bound Commitment/Project is a project being offered 
by the SBVC Foundation to give the opportunity to graduating 
seniors from selected pilot feeder high schools who have 
exhausted all other options to finance their first year of college. 
Contact the Foundation Office for more details and flyers. 
The Foundation Office is also sponsoring a fundraiser on May 
3, 2008, the “Together” concert.  The concert will be held in the 
Greek Theater and will feature several artists including:  
Brenton Wood, Tierra and Al Wilson.  Contact the Foundation 
office for ticket information. 

Year End Report – Troy Sheffield The 2006-07 Year End Report was disbursed. 
 

Tree Removal – Mike Perez Mike informed the Committee that a thorough tree inventory 
had been conducted by a certified arborist and several trees are 
scheduled to be removed beginning March 1. 

 
 


